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FS2 Stay and Play Session 
Dear Parents and Carers of FS2 Children 
 
As mentioned in our recent newsletter, the FS2 children and staff would like to invite you to attend a ‘Stay and Play Session’ next week.  The 
session will be in the FS2 classroom and will give you the opportunity to spend some time in the unit seeing the activities your child is doing whilst 
at school and join in with them.    
 
We would like to invite one adult per child to attend the session.  This will be an opportunity for you to see how your child’s learning and 
development has progressed since the start of school, see in practice how we are challenging and extending their learning and will help you to see 
ways in which you can support their learning at home.     
 
The session will take place on the following days: 
 
Class 1 (Mrs Campbell) – Wednesday 30th March 2022 @ 2.00-3.15pm 
Class 2 (Miss Osborne) – Thursday 31st March 2022 @ 2.00-3.15pm 
 
In order to ensure these sessions are as safe as possible, we will have the class not in their Stay and Play session in the hall doing other activities 
and the FS2 classroom will be kept well ventilated.  Thankfully, children and staff in school are remaining well at the moment, however given the 
current rise in cases locally, we would ask that if possible you take a lateral flow test prior to attending.  We would also ask that if you feeling at 
all unwell that you do not attend, whilst we realise you will still want to be in school with your child, there will be other opportunities in the future 
and we would appreciate your cooperation and support in keeping everyone as safe as possible.  Any adult that wishes to wear a mask will be able 
to but this will not be expected. 
 
If you are able to attend, we would ask that you arrive approximately 5 minutes prior to the start and that you wait by the side buzzer gate.  
Please DO NOT press the buzzer for the main office, a member of the FS2 team will come to greet you and sign everyone in.  Due to limited space 
and health and safety rules, we are unable to accommodate younger siblings or pushchairs at these sessions. 
 
In order for us to plan effectively, we would ask that you please return the reply slip attached detailing the name and relationship to the child of 
the adult who is able to attend.   
 
Many thanks, 
FS2 Team 
================================================================================================== 

FS2 Stay and Play Session 
 

Please complete the relevant sections below and return to school by Friday 25th March 2022. 
 
 

Name of child: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
An adult is able to attend the Stay and Play Session on Wednesday 30th March / Thursday 31st March (please delete the applicable date 

that is NOT your child’s class). 
 
Name of adult attending: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Relationship to child: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
           

           Unfortunately NO adult is able to attend the ‘Stay and Play Session. 

 

Signature of Parent / Carer:  __________________________________(Name)___________________________________________ 
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